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Information for Parents in Preparation for Sleep Study

· You should arrive at least 10 minutes before your scheduled appointment time in the Admissions Office in the 1st floor lobby of the main hospital.
· One Parent/Legal Guardian is required to stay overnight in the lab with the child. The parent must stay with the child at ALL TIMES throughout the study. No other children are permitted in the Sleep Lab during the study.
· The day of the study should be a normal day for your child with no restrictions related to food, drink, or medications (unless directed otherwise by the referring physician). Please limit caffeine products for at least 24 hours prior to the sleep study.
· On the day of the study, get your child up early and keep him/her awake and active (limiting napping) to maximize sleep during the study.
· Make sure your child has clean, dry hair with no product of any kind in the hair or on the scalp. Hair cannot be pulled back in any way that prevents technologist from accessing the scalp. 
· Parent and child should have dinner before arriving for the sleep study. 

· Parents must provide all personal care items including, but not limited to, formula, diapers/pull-ups, bedtime snacks, and ALL medications. If you child uses medical equipment, please bring the device and all supplies (pack as if you are staying in a hotel).
· Your child may sleep in whatever they are comfortable in (pajamas, t-shirt and shorts). Please, no one-piece footed pajamas.
· There is a TV for your child to watch during the hook-up. Children and parents can use personal electronic devices such as cell phones and tablets for distraction during the electrode placement. After the hookup is complete, all electronic use is discontinued. 
· Linens will be provided for both the child and parent, but please feel free to bring your child’s own special blanket/pillow/animal to make your child feel more comfortable.
· Once the overnight study is completed, you will be ready to go home at approximately 6:30 a.m.

· Your child must be well for the sleep study. If your child has become ill, please contact the Sleep Center immediately for rescheduling at 727-767-4458.
· If you have any other questions or concerns, please contact the Sleep Center at 727-767-4458
· If you do not show for the sleep study, you will not be rescheduled until you see your referring physician. 
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